Salem County Board of Taxation

The October 14th, 2020 Monthly Meeting of the Salem County Board of Taxation was
called to order by Vice President, Brenda Hall at 8:30 a.m. in the Salem County Board of
Taxation's office. Compliance with The Open Public Meeting Act was recognized. A roll
call of Tax Board members indicated that all members were present with the exception
of President Caltabiano. Kathy McAllister and Alex Bauer were also in attendance.

The minutes for the September Monthly Board Meeting were presented for review and
were approved on a motion Voros/Behnke 4-0.

In the Administrator’s report John Snyder reviewed and discussed;
e Directors Ratio for Salem County Municipalities & Usable Sales included in ratio.
e Added/Omitted Assessment vs. County Tax Board Appeal reductions for 2020.
e NJ Equalization Table 2020/Salem County 2020 Ratio 97.19/2019 Ratio 98.61.
Administrator’s Report accepted; Voros/Behnke 4-0

Under The President’s Report updated Director’s Ratio’s, Coefficient of Deviation and
* 2020 Tax Appeal will be discussed at next month’s meeting.

Under Unfinished Business/SRIA Summary Report Review, the Commissioner’s
accepted written explanations from Roy Duffield and Marie Procacci. Voros/Behnke 4-0

Under New Business Kathy McAllister informed the Commissioners that former
Commissioner Chris Connor’s son-in-law passed away this week.

No members of the Public were in attendance.

Motion to adjourn, Crouch/Behnke 4-0

It was announced that the next Board Meeting would be Wednesday, November 18th at
8:30 a.m. in the Salem County Board of Taxation Office.



